
 

 

 

 

November 5, 2014 
 

 
 

An Ad Hoc Bully Prevention Committee has been formed and is 

scheduled to hold its fourteenth meeting on Monday, November 10, 2014, 

at 5:00 p.m. in room 190B at the Educational Support Center located at 

3600 52nd Street.  The purpose of this committee is to explore and 

investigate best practices surrounding bullying behavior and to make 

recommendations for needed District-wide bullying prevention programs 

and services.  The agenda for this meeting includes the following topics: 

 PBIS presentation of anti-bullying prevention 

 Review of ad hoc committee timeline 
 
 

 
     Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis 

       Superintendent of Schools 

 


